
  

 

 

 

   
  

 

AGENDA REPORT SUMMARY 

Meeting Date: January 23, 2024 

Subject Ad hoc police facility subcommittee 

 

Prepared by:  Jon Maginot, Assistant City Manager 

Approved by:  Gabriel Engeland, City Manager 
 

Attachment(s):  None 

 

Initiated by: 
City Council  

 

Previous Council Consideration: 
November 30, 2021; February 21, 2023 

 

Fiscal Impact: 
None  

 

Environmental Review: 
Not applicable  

 

Policy Question(s) for Council Consideration: 

 Does the Council wish to disband the ad hoc police facility subcommittee? 

 

Summary: 

 Council established the ad hoc subcommittee in November 2021 and reauthorized the 

subcommittee in February 2023 

 The subcommittee finished its work in Spring 2023 

 

Staff Recommendation: 
Disband the ad hoc police facility subcommittee 
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Purpose 
To disband the ad hoc police facility subcommittee 

 

Background 
On November 30, 2021, the City Council formed an ad hoc subcommittee to discuss a potential 

new police facility. The purpose of the subcommittee was to investigate aspects of building a new 

police facility and to bring its findings to the Council. Mayor Meadows and Vice Mayor Weinberg 

were appointed to the subcommittee. The Council reauthorized the subcommittee at the February 

21, 2023 Council retreat. 

 

Discussion/Analysis 
The subcommittee has provided reports to the City Council at various times over the last two years. 

The subcommittee wrapped up its work in Spring 2023. The subcommittee was never formally 

disbanded and so it is recommended that the Council do so now. 

 

Recommendation 

The staff recommends Council disband the ad hoc police facility subcommittee. 


